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 Return to School  

 

Monday 4th September 

INSET DAY -  School Closed to Pupils 

Tuesday 5th  

INSET DAY -  School Closed to Pupils 

Wednesday 6th 

SCHOOL RE-OPENS TO PUPILS  - Acorns 

Available as normal     

Friday 8th 

No Celebration Assembly this week 

  

 HEADTEACHER’S THANKS 

As the school year draws to a close, I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank the whole Brookdale community for a 

fantastically enjoyable and hugely successful academic 

year. It has been a pleasure to see our pupils flourish and 

learn in a happy and caring environment. 

Thank you to you, as parents and carers, for working in  

partnership with us as a school so that we can provide the very best care and 

education for your children; our relationships with families is so important to us 

as a school and we look forward to strengthening these further next year. 

Thank you to the staff who have worked so hard to provide care, support,  

challenge and fun this year so that our children can grow and achieve their full 

potential in so many different areas. Thanks also to our governing board. They 

continue to work tirelessly to support our school to ensure that we achieve our 

vision. Most of all, thank you to our wonderful children who have made us proud 

in so many ways this year with their determination and sense of fun. 

I wish you all a healthy, happy and relaxing summer and look forward to working 

with you in September and to leading the school into the future, building on this 

year’s successes. 

BPS Vision Statement 

‘Inspiring, engaging and nurturing our children to achieve 

and flourish as citizens of today and the future.’ 

F2 95.3 

Year 1 96.7 

Year 2 94.9 

Year 3 95.1 

Year 4 96.6 

Year 5 95.2 

Year 6 96.4 

Whole School 95.8 

 YEAR 6 AWARDS  

 

 

 

 

  
       

  

 

 Caleb 
Creative Arts Award 

Jamie 
Sports Personality of 

the Year  Award 

John 
Brookdale Child of 

Merit Award  
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A HUGE thank you to our amazing PTA who have worked tirelessly this 

year to host amazing events for the whole community, from Chocolate  

Bingo Christmas, Easter and Summer Fairs, Discos and everything in  

between. Not only are these events enjoyed by all but they raise vital funds 

to help us to supplement our offer for the children here at Brookdale. This 

year our sensory room was being built, the Football fences were  

purchased for the KS1 yard and our new PSHE curriculum was funded. 

Thank you also to everyone who supported these events and came to help 

out. 

FAREWELL YEAR 6 

I would like to say a very special farewell to our Year 6 pupils who are  

moving on to their high schools. We will miss them and wish them lots of 

happiness and success for the future. I know that our Year 6 children are 

ready to embrace the new adventures that lay ahead of them. For some of 

our families, this will be the end of our partnership as you don’t have 

younger children in school. To all those families, thank you so much for all 

your commitment and dedication to Brookdale; we are incredibly grateful 

for all your support.  
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BROOKDALE BISTRO 
Lunchtime Menu for Week Beginning  Monday 4th September 

BROOKDALE BULLETIN 
20th July 2023 

Brookdale Primary School’s Weekly Newsletter 


